

Torrance Unified School District Authorization and Media Release Form

The Torrance Unified School District continuously makes every effort to recognize and promote student achievements. The Public Information Officer (PIO) works with print and broadcast media to publicize student accomplishments. The PIO also uses internal resources, such as the District website, e-newsletter, and T.V. channel to highlight educational successes. The following release form is to allow your child's image and/or voice to be used for internal and external publications by TUSD and other media outlets, including TUSD business partners. If you have any questions or comments please contact the District PIO, Tammy Khan at (310) 972-6152 or by email at tkhan@tusd.org.

I Do Give	
I Do Not Give *	
representatives of the print and other media used in print, online, or cable television, for m in any recordings which may include but not li	student's name and likeness to be used by and/or the Torrance Unified School District to be edia publications. I fully relinquish right or interestimited to film, videotape, or photos, which may be school, and the Torrance Unified School District.
Student's Name (please print)	
Parent/Legal Guardian Signature	Date

* High School Parents: ONLY SIGN AND RETURN IF YOU <u>DO NOT</u> WISH TO GIVE PERMISSION FOR YOUR STUDENT'S PICTURE TO BE USED IN ANY OF THE ABOVE MENTIONED WAYS.

Board Policy Regarding School and District Websites: BP 1113 (b)

The Superintendent or designee shall ensure that web site content protects the privacy rights of students, parents/quardians, staff, Board members, and other individuals.

Phone numbers, home addresses, and email addresses of students or their parents/guardians shall not be published on a District or school web page.

Because of the wide accessibility of the Internet and potential risk to students, photograph(s) of a student shall not be published with his/her name or other personally identifiable information without the prior written consent of the student's parent/guardian. Photographs of groups of students, such as at a school event, may be published provided that students' names are not included.